
27/08/2020 

MR ROBERT STARKEY 
3 / 32 - Freshwater Brighton Street ST 
Sydney NSW 2096 
robert.starkey2605@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

Hello
My wife and I believe that this proposal should not go ahead as the development does not 
comply with the Plan of Management for John Fisher Park and that there are better alternatives 
to spoiling this sensitive environment area.
All the best
Bob Starkey
Mob: 0419 227 745 

Sent: 27/08/2020 12:41:45 PM
Subject: Online Submission


